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Mr. Butler,
 
I am writing in regards to the Emerson Creek Wind Farm Project 18-1607-EL-BGN.
 
We are landowners here in Monroeville Ohio. We have raised our children here and have been
a part of this community for over 30 years. Our son is a volunteer firefighter here and serves
his community.
 
I would like our voice to be heard and noted that we stand against the proposed wind turbines.
The risks we face because of these wind turbines are not a risk we are willing to take.
 
The throwing of debris, shadow flicker, property values falling, constant humming or motor
noise, headaches and the many other claims made by the wind turbines opponents, are not
things we want to find out, after the fact, if they be true or false.
 
Please hear our voice in this we do not wish the wind turbines to be in our community.
 
We are a small village and it does not seem right that we have no voice in what happens in our
own backyards. Those who would benefit from these wind turbines is not enough to tip the
scale for all of us who would not.
 
When big corporations can step on the little guy and those of us who cannot compete with big
money, our country is in a dire shape.
 
Please hear us. No wind turbines!!!
 
Thank you for your time,
Kathy Fitch
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Dear Docket Submission Ohio Public Siting Board,

As a resident of the area surrounding the Emerson Creek Wind project (Docket No. 18-1607-
EL-BGN, Emerson Creek), I want to encourage you to award a permit to this project.

Over the last several years, I’ve participated in public discussions regarding the project and
directly interacted with the developer, Apex Clean Energy.

Apex has been accessible and responsive to questions and feedback. They have been very
engaged with members of the community and are committed to protecting our legacy. As I’ve
talked to my fellow residents, I see broad support for Emerson Creek Wind. I recognize there
are some in the county who do not want wind projects. Fortunately, no one is telling them they
must put a turbine on their property.

The economic, community, infrastructure, and health benefits that would result from this
project are hardly debatable. For these reasons I urge you to support Emerson Creek Wind.

Regards,
William Montgomery
374 Erie Beach Rd
Lakeside Marblehead, OH 43440 
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I have lived in rural Huron county for 15 years. I am raising my family and expect some of
them to establish their home here as well. Many harmful problems continue to surface
regarding the wind turbines. While a few will benefit monetarily, many of us will suffer loss.
Please hear the many voices of the small home owners. Thank you

Lawrence Runkle
Bellevue, Ohio
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